
From: Nicole Malo
To: Katrina Cool
Cc: Don Craig
Subject: DRC Item Postponement
Date: Monday, June 24, 2013 2:47:57 PM

Katrina,

The Development agreement for the Truman Waterfront is not ready for DRC review. Kindly
postpone the review of the item until next meeting.

Thank you

Nicole Malo, LEED Green Associate
Planner  II
City of Key West Planning Department
305-809-3778
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